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DTU Meets with a Delegation from the Maastricht School of 

Management from Germany 

 

On November 29
th 

2010, Mr. Le Cong Co, Chairman of the DTU Management Board and Rector had a meeting with 

Professor Pham Phu and Mr. Klaas Van Mierlo, Managing Director of the Maastricht School of Management 

(MSM) to discuss cooperating on an MSM Business Management program at DTU. 

 

DTU meets with Prof. Pham Phu and MSM 

The MSM program has been offered at the Ho Chi Minh City National University since 1998 and is one of the 

leading Business Management programs in Vietnam, using English is the main teaching language and MSM grants 

certificates to successful students on graduation. Prof. Pham Phu said that the MSM Management program has 

already attracted students from over twenty countries. The advantage of the program is that flexible schedules allow 

students to balance their work and study times. 

Mr. Le Cong Co thanked Prof. Pham Phu and the MSM representatives for agreeing to work with Duy Tan to 

promote their program. He expressed his hopes to implement the program soon to improve the quality of Business 

Management training in Danang and throughout Central of Vietnam.  
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